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From: Richard Jones

Sent: 22 March 2019 17:04
To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: Comment

With reference to this plan | would like to make the following comments for your consideration Shippon is an
historic village dating back pre 11th Century.

It is situated within the Green Belt which has protected it from huge development.

The only reason for removing it from the Green Belt would be an economic one...ie: to permit large housing
development which would ruin the community.

My wife and | have lived in Shippon for the past 44 years. We moved here because it was a rural village which was
safe for children. The community has a very special spirit where people know and support each other. The removal
of the village from the Green Belt is a green light for development and our village life will disappear forever.

The suggestion that Abingdon Town Council wishes to subsume Shippon is so obviously for the purpose of raising
revenue from the housing development. The suggestion is pure evil.
Richard Jones





